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Excellence, Innovation & Success in a Caring Environment 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

Oct 26  Summer PSSA/Stage 1 Swimming 
Oct 29  School Spectacular Rehearsal 
Nov 1  School Spectacular Rehearsal 
Nov 1  Leadership between the Rivers School Captains 
Nov 2  Summer PSSA/Stage 1 Swimming 
Nov 8  School Spectacular Rehearsal 
Nov 9  Summer PSSA/Stage 1 Swimming 
Nov 12/13  Stage 2 Camp 
Nov 16  Summer PSSA/Stage 1 Swimming 
Nov 16  School Spectacular Rehearsal 
Nov 19  P&C Meeting 7pm Library 

Friday 19 October 2018 
Term 4 Week 1 
Dear Parents, Staff & Students 
 
Welcome back! I hope that everyone enjoyed their break and are ready for what is going to be a very busy 
term. Please keep an eye on the school calendar and notes that come home to ensure you are aware about 
the various activities. 
 
Night of Celebration ~ Date for the diary 
At the end of each year we host our special Night of Celebration. At this event we celebrate the wonderful 
learning, achievements and impressive skills of our students and school community. This year the date of our 
Night of Celebration will be Tuesday 11 December. This event takes place at Menai High School and will be 
commencing at 5.15pm. We look forward to sharing this event with you. Further information will be available 
in coming weeks.  
 
Selective High Schools 
Applications for selective high school placement for Year 7 in 2020 are now open. An intention to apply form 
has been distributed to all Year 5 students this week. If your child will be entering Year 7 in 2020 and you 
wish to apply to a selective High School, detailed instructions on how to apply are available at https://
education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-7 
 
The application website is now open and applications close on 12 November 2018. 
 
Bushfire Procedures 
Alfords Point Public School has been identified as a school that is vulnerable to bushfires. Our Bushfire 

Procedures are well and truly in place and will be reviewed regularly over the summer period. It is important 

that everyone is aware of our procedures. It is only in the event of a catastrophic fire danger rating that the 

school will temporarily cease operations for the day(s). The school receives a notification of this approximately 

4.30pm on the day before and we will be in contact with you via email or ‘Skoolbag’ on such occasions. The 

Rural Fire Service website: www.rfs.nsw.gov.au is a source of important information and is well worth 

bookmarking. 

Values 
This term the values of Honesty & Integrity will be discussed in all classrooms and at assemblies. All students 

will be encouraged to strive to do their best. Please talk to your children at home about our values. We are all 

partners together in supporting our students. 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-7
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-7
http://www.rfs.nsw.gov.au


Respect & Responsibility,      Care & Compassion,      Cooperation & Fairness 

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK - T4, Week 1 
 

KD  Elise 
K-1J   Alira 
1-2M   Emilie 
1-2PK Lila 
3-4B    Lachlan 
3-4R    Mateo 
4-5M  Jessica 
5-6D     Steven 
5-6L  Nathaniel 

THE POINT CAFE 

Staff Development Days 
This term the last day for both students and teachers is Wednesday 19 December. The school will be 
closed on Thursday 20 and Friday 21 December. These days are allocated Staff Development Days but 
throughout the year staff have attended 3 hour sessions of Professional Learning so that we are able to 
finish the term with the students. The school will be closed on 20 and 21 December. Thankyou for your 
cooperation. 
 
Kindergarten Enrolment 
If you have not enrolled your child as yet in Alfords Point Public School please come up to the school and 
we will give you an enrolment form and help you if you are unsure of what to do. It is really important that 
we have your enrolment form as this allows us to communicate dates coming up for Kindergarten 2019 
and we would love everyone to be informed and involved.  
 
Classes 2019 
Planning has begun for classes in 2019. If you know that your child will not be attending school at Alfords 

Point Public School next year, could you please contact the office. This will greatly assist us in accurately 

planning classes for 2019. 

Annette Wein 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
Thank you to all those who have volunteered and 
helped. 
 
Monday 
No volunteer 
Wednesday 
No volunteer 
Thursday 
Sue Wilkes 
Friday 
Alana Wittig 
 
 

UNIFORM SHOP 
Opening Hours for 2018 

The uniform shop will next be open on 31 
October 2018 and then once a fortnight 
on Wednesdays of every odd week,  
starting from 8.30am - 9.15am in the hall.  
 
Orders can be left at the office. 
Thank you 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please report trespassers in the school grounds to: 
School Security  1300 880 021  OR  
Sutherland Police Station 9542 0899 

 




